
Office of Grants and Training 
Preparedness Directorate 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Washington, DC 20531 

  
 

 
 

G&T Information Bulletin 
No. 217 September 1, 2006 

 
TO:  All State Administrative Agency Heads 
  All State Administrative Agency Points of Contact 
  All State Homeland Security Directors 
  All Urban Area Core City/Core County Points of Contact 
 
FROM: Tracy A. Henke 
  Office of Grants and Training, Assistant Secretary 
  
SUBJECT: 2006 G&T National Conference – Save the Date 
 
 
I am delighted to announce the Department of Homeland Security’s Office of Grants and Training 
(G&T) 2006 National Conference – A Partnership for Preparedness. The 2006 G&T National 
Conference will be held in Washington, D.C. on November 28-30, 2006.   
 
The conference will offer sessions on a multitude of topics throughout its duration.  Topics will 
include the National Homeland Security Priorities and issues specific to our state, local, regional, 
and private sector homeland security partners.  We anticipate the conference will wrap up by early 
afternoon on the final day. 
 
A formal invitation will be sent under separate cover shortly and will provide conference details 
including registration, travel, and hotel arrangements.  Please note that, due to the scope of the 
National Conference, invitations will be extended to a limited number of representatives from each 
key group, area, and state.  Travel and lodging for this conference are an allowable cost under most 
G&T grant programs. 
 
Additional information will be released shortly, but if you have any immediate questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact us at askcsid@dhs.gov. 
  
 
 


